MINUTES
Library Building Project: Special Collections Working Group
September 1, 2020
Via Skype

Present:  Joanne Kaczmarek, William Maher, Tim Newman, Tom Teper, Lynne Thomas
Note Taker: Wendy Wolter

Joanne opened the meeting asking the group to look at two documents that she shared.  One is the working group’s charge, and the other is the sub-group’s charge.  
· Joanne – Is there anything else that we need to add to assist Dennis with the Programming Statement?
· Tim – Dennis received all the information from this working group including the spreadsheet. I spoke with Dennis this morning.  This week he will take the information we have provided and make a draft.  We will need to meet again next week and fill in any gaps.  The goal is to have the final document ready to post by September 30th.  
· Joanne – Okay, we will be prepared to meet next week to discuss the draft document. Next, I would like to discuss the sub-group’s document.  Where should these working documents be housed?
· Tom – Volunteers from the division could use the G: drive for working documents, and place final documents in the Box folder.  In looking at the Box folder, 44 people have access.  It appears the entire division has access to this folder.  We may even need to clean some folks out of this folder.  There is value to keeping everything in one location.
· Joanne – Okay, I will deposit final documents to the Box folder.
· Tom – There are currently two folders.  A working folder that Joanne created, and a folder that I created.  The information could be merged.
· Joanne – Okay, I will put out a call to ask for volunteers. Now, I would like to take a look at our charge.  Are we all on the same page?  Bill, are you good with the charge document?
· Bill – When we send out information to the sub-groups, I think it is a good idea to include all of the objectives listed in our charge.  Encourage them to look very closely at the 15 items listed when they are considering which sub-group to be on.
· Joanne – I will point the group to the document when I send everything out. I just want to ensure the timeframe again.  At the end of September, the project will be sent out for bid.  From a timeline point of view, we don’t need to do anything else until we hire someone.  Is that correct?
· Tim – We probably won’t need any direct input before January, but we should be thinking about making decisions before then.  We don’t want too many hands in the cookie jar when we are at the 50k level for example, but we will require input at the 10k level.  
· Joanne – Okay, then in terms of a work plan, perhaps the subgroups could give us monthly updates through the end of the year.  Is everyone good with this plan?  

The group agreed with the plan.  Joanne and Wendy then discussed the best way to house documents.  It was agreed that Joanne would keep a working folder for the subgroups to work from, and that the Box folder created by Tom would be used for final documents only.

Meeting adjourned at 11:35 a.m.
